
Announcements continued 

 

Our October clothing collection ends this week.  Since most of you are doing your fall 
cleaning about now, it's a good time to look at those clothes hanging in your closet.  If 
you haven't worn it in two years-get rid of it. You are not going to wear it 
now!  Anything that is in good condition and clean can be donated to CWS (Church 

World Service).  Just bring all your clothing to church and place it in the narthex.  The 
Mission Committee will see that it gets to the proper place.  Please no used underwear 
but new underwear in any size is appreciated. 
 
Our next free Community Meal will be held on Thursday, November 14 and will be 
our Thanksgiving meal.  Please note that this meal is held on the 2nd Thursday of the 
month of November due to Thanksgiving being on our regular 4th Thursday.  Our meal 
will be Amish Filling, Mashed Potatoes, Gravy, Broccoli/Cauliflower, Cranberry Sauce, 
Fruit Salad, and Desserts from Weis Markets.  The sign-up sheets for Cooks, Servers, and 
Clean Up volunteers and also the sheet for food donations will be in the narthex starting 
today Thank you for all your willingness to help. 
   

   The Toys for Tots box is in the Narthex. Pickup will be the 2nd 

 week in December. The need is the same as last year. Gifts for boys and girls in the ages 
of 9 to 12 years old can be jewelry, games, watches, personal care items.  
 

We will be making Peanut Butter Bonbons again this year on Monday, November 11 at 
9:00 am and on December 2. There will be a sign-up sheet in the Narthex if you would 
like to help make them or donate supplies. There will also be a signup sheet to order 
bonbons for Thanksgiving and/or Christmas. You will be able to pick them up here at the 
church, or you can buy them at Loretta McClarigan’s shop. We will have milk chocolate, 
dark chocolate, or mixed at a cost of $8.00 per container. 


